
St. Francis Anglican Church 

Vestry Meeting Minutes 

July 25, 2019 

 

Fr. Craig opened with prayer and a devotion.   

NEXT MEETING:     September 19, 2019 @ 4:00 pm - No August Meeting. 

ORIENTATION OF NEW VESTRY MEMBERS:   Fr. Craig welcomed new members to the Vestry and briefly 
explained the responsibilities of the Vestry Members.   

TREASURER’S REPORT:     Fr. Craig went over the year-end financial report in Bob’s absence.  We ended 
with a very positive year.  June reflected a good investment growth. 

RWANDA UPDATE:   St. Francis has been paired with Holy Trinity of Chapel Hill.  Representatives will 
visit Rwanda in the future for a week with the hope of building a good relationship.   

PARKING LOT:     Quotes are being requested for parking lot repairs.  We hope to move forward in 
September. 

MUSIC DIRECTOR:     Job responsibilities were reviewed.  

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:    The following officers were elected for 2019/2020:  Sr. Warden Marty, Junior 
Warden Jimmy, Treasurer Bob and Clerk Susan. 

POWER WASHING -   Exterior cleaning of all entrances will be performed twice a month and the brick 
steps will be pressure washed as needed.             

Fr. Craig closed with prayer.    

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan Lewis, Clerk St. Francis Vestry   


